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Friday 26th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that everyone has had a lovely week and that you have all been able to get out and enjoy the 

sunshine. Children in the Reception Bubble have certainly been enjoying playing outside using the water 

play toys and learning about capacity. The children have all been extremely sensible and have been wearing 

their hats. Thank you for ensuring that they all had sun cream on so that they can play outside safely. 

 

Next week we are looking forward to welcoming Reception and Nursery children back in. Depending on 

uptake and capacity, we will then be inviting Year 5 back in for the week beginning 6th July. A letter will be 

sent out to Year 5 parents regarding this on Monday. 

 

As I am sure you are aware, it was announced by the government last week that there will be funding 

available to schools next year for a Catch Up programme. We are currently looking at the best way of 

doing this at Sir Martin Frobisher.  

 

I can also confirm that the school will not be open over the Summer holidays. The last day of term is 

Thursday 16th July. The school will then reopen for children on Monday 7th September. Further information 

regarding transition and next year will be sent out soon. 

 

We have been asking you this week whether you have Internet access at home and whether your children 

have access to certain devices. This is in order to help us plan for home learning opportunities in the 

future.  

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 
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